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***Update #1 on Homicide Investigation*** 

 

Fond du Lac, WI: The Fond du Lac Police Department is releasing the following information 

regarding the homicide investigation following the completion of family notifications.  The 

deceased 40-year-old male was identified as Brandon A. Johnson (D.O.B. 08/19/1982).  This 

incident remains under active investigation by the City of Fond du Lac Police Department. If you 

have information related to this incident or believe you may have information, please contact 

Captain Scott Krause at (920) 322-3720 | skrause@fdl.wi.gov or the Crime Alert line at (920) 

322-3740, callers can request to remain anonymous.   No further information is being released at 

this time.  

 

Homicide Investigation – Media Release from August 20, 2022 

 

Fond du Lac, WI: On Saturday, August 20, 2022 at approximately 7:20am, City of Fond du Lac 

Police Officers and the City of Fond du Lac Fire/Rescue Department responded to a 9-1-1 call 

for assistance in the 200 block of Marquette Street for an individual laying on the ground.  Upon 

arrival, FDLPD Officers located a 40-year-old male from the Fond du Lac area who was found 

deceased from an apparent gunshot wound. 

FDLPD Detectives responded to the scene.  The investigation into the circumstances that led up 

to the death of the 40-year-old male is active and ongoing at this time.  The Fond du Lac Medical 

Examiner’s Office will perform an autopsy on the victim to determine the exact cause and 

manner of death. The identity of the deceased is not being released at this time, pending family 

notification(s). 

Detectives are working to identify possible suspects.  At this time, no suspect(s) have been taken 

into custody. FDLPD Officers and Detectives continue to canvass the area this morning.  

The FDLPD is seeking further assistance from the community.  If you have information related 

to this incident or believe you may have information, please contact Captain Scott Krause at 

(920) 322-3720 | skrause@fdl.wi.gov or the Crime Alert line at (920) 322-3740, callers can 

request to remain anonymous.  

The investigation into this incident is at the preliminary stages and remains under active 

investigation. No further details or information are being released at this time.  

The City of Fond du Lac Police Department was assisted by the City of Fond du Lac Fire/Rescue 

Department and the Fond du Lac Medical Examiner’s Office.  
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